
Subscription for 2022  

Your subscription to our group is always very carefully set and is also the minimum we think we need 
to deliver a programme for the next cycle to a tournament.  

However, we also want to use all the year-on-year membership fees in that period – we do not view 
the need to build a central reserve from annual membership fees. 

For example, in 2021, as you know as we didn’t have many centrally funded pitch bookings, we were 
able to divert your fees to support the match kit, enabling all that were part of the group to have 2 
free shirts.  

As we move towards the next cycle – World Cup 2022 we now require a subscription to allow us to 
train and manage the costs of the group. This year however Hockey Ireland are also asking you to 
pay a subscription to them as well. We are very aware we don’t want hockey to be expensive and we 
want and must be inclusive for everyone. To that end it simply isn’t possible to ask players to pay 
€120 plus either €10 or €50 to HI.  

We have therefore looked carefully at our costs and have decide to charge the following fees: 

Each player will be asked to pay €120 less the amount they are obliged to pay HI.  

  

• So, for those on the island of Ireland you need to pay us €110 (€120 - €10)  

• Those considered by HI as Exiles need to pay us €70 (€120 - €50). That way in total we will all 
have paid the same amount to register and play.  

 It is important you pay HI otherwise you are not allowed to play in any of our squads.  

We will be given a list once the November 1st deadline comes and those who haven’t paid will not be 
allowed to train with us or selected for games. 

To ensure both us and Hockey Ireland are aligned we would request your subscription for next 
season is paid before the 1st of November 2021, that way you know you can train, play, and have 
fun!!  

Please do not pay us your HI fee we cannot collect it on your behalf. 

  

 


